8 December 1970

To: Prof. Saltzer

From: R. Joyce Harman

Subject: PL/1 Language Specification

As you know, our supply of PL/1 Language Specification
documents is almost nil. We have delayed reprinting,
knowing that GE was revising the material.

We now learn that the new document will not be available
until "at least the end of January'". We therefore will

run 50-odd copies for use during the interim -- unless
you'd like to modify this figure.

RJH:kks



